
 
 
 

DATE:  03 August 2018 FOI REQUEST NO: 58_1819 

 

I am a journalist with BBC Wales News and I am requesting the following information under the 
Freedom of Information Act: 
 
*Please can you supply me with the number of buildings in the South Wales Fire and Rescue 
Service area which have failed to meet the necessary standards for fire safety in assessments of 
cladding carried out following the Grenfell Tower fire tragedy in June 2017? 
 
*If possible, we would ask for these to be broken down into numbers of publicly-owned and 
privately-owned buildings and if possible naming these buildings? 
 
I understand the category of building that was required to be assessed includes those of six 
storeys or more. 
 
I would point out that we’ve received this information from other fire services in Wales. 

  

Currently we have 22 buildings within South Wales, which have ‘cladding systems which do not 
meet the limited combustibility requirements of the building regulations guidance’ 
  
Public Owned  9 
Private            13 
  
I think that it’s commercially sensitive information’ these buildings are not named. The residents 
are aware of the issues and we are working closely with the responsible persons for the 
buildings, to resolve any issues they have. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


